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BOLTS:  “Building Outstanding Leaders for Tomorrow’s Society 

F ROM THE PRINCIPAL:  I’d be lying if I said this year was off to a good start. Instead, I’ll say this year has been off to a 
great, yet stressful, hectic, chaotic (insert any panicking emoji), start. As Mr. Haecker and I met this Summer, we wanted our 

students and staff to return to normal, or at least make things as close to normal as we could, given the current circumstances. How-
ever,  our new normal at Bruning-Davenport was short-lived. It was day 1 when our first staff member was out with illness, day 1 
when our first student was out with illness, and by the end of day 1, Mr. Haecker and I had already begun talking about the “what 
ifs” of staff shortages and student absences. In fact, as I write this newsletter article on the 21st of September, Bruning-Davenport 
has yet to have a day where neither all the staff nor all the students have been in full attendance. With that being said - Welcome to 
the new normal! 
 
Every day has been a new adventure and journey filled with new problems and solutions.  As I reflect on the last month of school, I 
am quickly reminded of a newsletter I wrote about 5 years ago, at which time I had just arrived to serve as the principal of Bruning-
Davenport. At the time, I can recall the feeling of “drinking through a firehose.” I can recall feeling so overwhelmed but yet excited 
to come back the next day and do the job all over again. Specifically, I can recall a newsletter that I wrote in October 2017, discuss-
ing the impact of the Bruning-Davenport communities. I wrote of the age-old proverb, “It takes a village to raise a child.” Truer 
words have never been spoken. 
 
Now more than ever, it takes a village to raise a child. With every day that passes, global and societal challenges mount, and yet our 
students continue to come to school each day dedicated to learning. Regardless of which teacher, substitute, or administrator leading 
instruction, students regularly rise to the challenge!  I continue to see the extensive amount of dedication and resilience of students 
and staff that are trying to return to normal.  
 
Our families have raised resilient children with strong work ethics and dedication. Our families are supportive and encouraging of 
our programming and encourage their children to come to school to learn and to complete their school work. This is a great and fun-
damental partnership that assists with academic success. I continue to encourage parents to continually communicate with school 
officials and contact us with any and all questions.  
 
Our Bruning-Davenport faculty and staff have also embraced each challenge and have dedicated themselves to continuing to serve 
our district, stakeholders, and school community. Because of this “new normal,” staff have taken on and absorbed new roles. Staff 
have been tremendous at stepping up and covering for each other or as I like to call it, “plugging holes” for one another. Staff contin-
ually commit their time, energy, and expertise to serve our district, help students gain skills, and strategies that continue to help 
them.  
 
I have seen first-hand the benefits of a “village” supporting our Bruning-Davenport students and staff.  It’s easy to see a community 
that supports the school. It’s wonderful that as a school we can count on the support of alumni, parents, and community members. It 
takes a village to raise a child, and I am proud to know that our students at Bruning-Davenport are supported by a strong village. I 
am proud to be a part of this village and community that embraces, supports, and  builds up our “new normal.” Together, as “a vil-
lage” we are all dedicated to the success of the district and Building Outstanding Leaders for Tomorrow’s Society.  Mr. Damen Ku-
gel Principal 

F ROM THE SUPERINTENDENT:  On September  18, the Unified Board adopted the 2021-22 budget of $4,898,087.  The 
budget was increased by $253,959 from the previous year.  The total tax request was $4,218,087 all of it will go into the General 

Fund.  The Unified Board approved a tax levy of .50 for the General Fund and no Special Building fund tax this year.  The tax levy 
did not change from last year.  The total valuation for the district is $843,616,908 an increase of 2.35% from last year. 
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences:  Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held in Bruning, October 7, from 4:00-8:30 pm.  Fall coaches 
will be available from 6:00-8:30.  School will be dismissed at 2:22 on that day.  If you are unable to attend please let us know and 
our teachers can communicate with you by phone another time.  We hope you take advantage of the opportunity for direct communi-
cation about your child’s performance in the classroom.  Ask questions of both your child and your child’s teacher regarding his or 
her performance in the classroom.  By having those conversations, as a parent/guardian you may be a positive force in your child’s 
educational career. 

School Closings:  It’s that time of year when we may begin to see inclement weather.  A message will be sent via our parent notifi-
cation system, Bright Arrow, if the decision to close has been made early enough in the evening prior to school closing and if we 
determine an early dismissal is advisable. For closings that are called too late or too early, the following television stations will be 
contacted regarding any early dismissals or closures: KHAS-TV, KOLN-KGIN TV, and KLKN-TV.  We will send an email, text 
message, and a phone call regarding school closings or late starts.  We have been using the system to send important messages out to 
parents since the school year began.  If you haven’t received any and would like too please call the Davenport School. 
 
District Social Media:  Bruning-Davenport USD has a District Facebook page.  You can find it under a button on our District web-
site.  We will provide information that is similar in content with what is found on the District's website 
(www.bruningdavenport.org).  It is used to announce notifications that are of a more immediate nature such as school closings and 
changes in schedules as well as celebrate our students’ accomplishments.  There are also links to Facebook pages that are directly 
associated with our Preschool, FCCLA, and FFA programs. 

http://www.bruningdavenport.org


OCTOBER  BIRTHDAYS 

     Grade               Name                         Date                                                                                      Grade             Name                         Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 Kenny Baires 7 

2 Breydon Nutsch 16 

 Cameron  Freitag 17 

4 Cambrie Linscomb 18 
PreK Rexton Elting 21 

6 Emma Hoins 22 

1 Kaelyn Schoenholz 22 

1 Korah Schoenholz 22 

 Beth Ardissono 23 

2 Allison Mussman 25 

2 Barrett Mussman 25 

 Amanda Barney 27 

 Ruth Kowalski 29 

6 Eva Oltmans 29 

9 Addison Brase 30 

F FA Update: The FFA Chapter  has been staying busy over  the course of the last month. With twenty-nine members, it will 
be a busy year, full of new opportunities! On September 14th, members had the 

chance to participate in Area Range Judging in Hebron, and had 15 members compete! 
They worked hard, and their efforts were rewarded with outstanding scores for their first 
time competing! The fun didn’t stop there, twenty-four members and Ms. Dougherty trav-
eled to Grand Island to take part in Husker Harvest Days. Students were able to explore 
vendors, talk with industry professionals, and research career opportunities across the 

state. The National Qualifying Ag Mechanics 
and Technology team also competed virtually to 
try and earn a spot for the live contest held in Indianapolis during National Convention 
week. The team consisted of Rodney Wassom, Anthony Schweer, Wyatt Ozenbaugh and 
Gatlin Hinrichs. The calendar remains busy with upcoming events including; Area Land 
Judging, District Livestock Judging and the Pathways to Careers Leadership Conference!  

HELP YOUR SCHOOL TO SINK THE FLU AND COVID-19 TOO! 

Public Health Solutions needs your help to wash out the Influenza and Covid-19 viruses. When more people receive the flu/covid-19 

vaccine, many less people will become sick and thus there will be less people spreading these viruses to others. This is especially 

important if you are around infants 6 months or younger, immunocompromised individuals, or the elderly as they are at a greater 

risk to have serious complications due to influenza and coronavirus. 

Public Health Solutions District Health Department will again be offering 

flu immunization clinics for students at your school and will be offering 

Covid-19 vaccines to anyone with a returned consent form who is 12 

years and up. Prior to the start of clinics, students will bring home con-

sent forms and fact sheets explaining the importance of receiving flu im-

munizations. For the Pfizer consent we have our vaccine fact sheet on our 

website: phsneb.org, we will also bring EUA fact sheets to the school for 

anyone who receives the Pfizer vaccine. Parents and guardians are en-

couraged to read the information carefully, complete and sign the consent 

form, and send it back to the school with their student.  

Sink the viruses and become a winner! All students who return a 

completed permission form AND receive the vaccine/vaccines on the day 

of the school clinic will be entered into a drawing for a $20.00 gift card. 

Do not let the viruses win! 

B -D SOTRM MARCHING BAND:  My name is Kenny Baires, I am the 
new band director this year. I previously taught band in the panhandle. This 

will be my fourth year in teaching! For this school year we have 28 high school 
students in  band and we are getting off to a great start! So far we have been able to 
play pep band for a few home games for both football and volleyball in Shickley 
and Bruning. Aside from learning and honing our music for pep band games we 
have been learning a new piece for our parade marching this year. This year we are 
playing The Edge of Glory arranged by Victor Lopez. Parade season started soon in 
the school year and the students have taken the challenge in great 
strides. We marched two parades on September 11th, participating in 
Yorkfest in York, NE in the morning and then participating in our 
more local parade at Milo Days in Carleton, NE in the evening. As 
our marching season comes to a close we are marching in our last 
parade at Harvest of Harmony in Grand Island on October 2nd. It's 
been great these past couple of weeks and I hope to continue making 
great music with them for the rest of the year! Go Storm! 



Lady Eagles win!!! MUDECAS CHAMPIONS!!!  

There will be a Title Parent's Meeting during Parent Teacher 
Conferences in the English room (room #105) at 6:00pm. You 
will receive a New Parent's Handbook and we will discuss 
changes taking place in the title program this year.  Please stop 
in.  I will also be available during conferences for individual 
discussions. Thank you very much!  Ms. Hergott - Ti-
tle,Bruning/Davenport USD 

 





SENIORS... On September 21, Seniors participated in the APPLY2COLLEGE Campaign. After seniors 
applied to college, they reviewed FAFSA, FSA ID, Activities Resumes, Virtual and In-Person Campus Vis-
its, Senior Timeline, College Prep Handout, ACT/ACT Dates, and Scholarships. They even celebrated ap-
plying to college with candy bars and peace teas. :) Congratulations Class of 2022!   
 
Reminders of what to do this FALL!  A LOT is going on r ight now with financial aid and college ad-
mission processes, but don't get overwhelmed! Here's a recap of tasks you should complete this fall to stay 
on track to college. 
 
Sign up for the Countdown2College email service on Educationquest.org. You will learn what you should do each month to prepare 
for college. 
Make sure you are on track to meet graduation and college admission requirements. 
 
FAFSA OPENS OCTOBER 1!  Complete the FAFSA at studentaid.gov on or after October 1. The FAFSA is your application 
for federal, state, and college-based financial aid. Free tools to prepare for and complete the form are available 
at educationquest.org, Miss Hoffman's Bulletin Board, and have been emailed and letters sent home to seniors and senior 
parents. 

First, create a Federal Student Aid account at studentaid.gov (both you and a parent will need an account). This is the site 
you will use to complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). Instructions and free tools to complete 
have been emailed and letters sent home to seniors and senior parents. 

Review EducationQuest FAFSA Checklist for items to gather before you start the form. The checklist can be found 
at educationquest.org, Miss Hoffman has sent emails and letters home to seniors and senior parents with this information. 

EducationQuest provides FAFSA Tutorial Webinars (October) to walk students and parents through the FAFSA form. 
FAFSA Tools help families through the process. They include: 

Financial Aid FAQs answer common questions about financial aid. 
Paying for College Video Series provides a quick overview of the types of colleges, financial aid, the 

FAFSA process, and how colleges award aid. 
WhyFAFSA webpage explains why students should complete the form. 
Free virtual appointments are available for those who need help with the FAFSA. 

Attend the EducationQuest Virtual Financial Aid Program Webinars - You'll learn about the types of Financial Aid and how to 
complete the FAFSA. 

 October: FAFSA Tutorial  (line by line review of FAFSA and commonly missed questions - 30 min -) 
November: FAFSA Tutorial and FAFSA Follow - up  (what to expect after the FAFSA is completed - 30 min) 

All events will be virtual. Each event will be held on multiple dates and times to accommodate families' schedules. You can register 
for virtual events at eqf.org/webinar. Miss Hoffman has this information on the bulletin board in the student lounge. FAFSA opens 
October 1. You can also register for a Financial Aid Program Scholarship!  
 
Expect a Student Aid Report (SAR) via an email link. The SAR acknowledges that your FAFSA was received, and informs you if 
you need to take further action before your FAFSA can be processed. 
 
Retake the ACT. Colleges use your best composite score for college admissions and scholarship consideration. December ACT is 
the last month for scholarship deadlines. ACT Dates are located in your student handbook, online school calendar, the bulletin 
board in the lounge, your locker, and act.org. 
Bruning-Davenport High School is utilizing ON TO COLLEGE: JOHN BAYLOR test prep. Each student has an account and al-
ready has their username and password. Seniors are enrolled in ACT Prep, ACT Refresher Prep, and Study Skills & Test Taking 
Strategies. Fee waivers are available. 
 
Get Serious About Applying for Scholarships. See ScholarshipQuest for Nebraska-based scholarships and a list of national search 
sites. Miss Hoffman shared a google folder to seniors and senior parents with college events and scholarships available. You also can 
find scholarship information on the bulletin board in the student lounge, and on the school website (bruningdavenport.org). 
Get FREE help from EducationQuest  Attend an EducationQuest Virtual Financial Aid Program to learn about financial aid 
and the FAFSA. During the presentation, you can register to win a $500 scholarship  Call the location nearest you to set up an ap-
pointment for free help: Omaha – 888.357.6300, Lincoln – 800.303.3745, Kearney – 800.666.3721. 
 
Request Letters of Recommendations for Scholarship Applications. Ask adults who know you well, Give them plenty of notice, 
A deadline, Details about the scholarship, and A copy of your Activities Resume. 
If you haven't already, you want to start creating your HIGH SCHOOL ACTIVITIES RESUMES. EducationQuest.org and Nebraska 
Career Connections have great templates, along with Microsoft Word/Google Docs. These are very useful when applying for 
scholarships. Instead of writing everything out, you can print "see attached resume." These are useful for recommenders to use, al-
so.  
 
Virtual College Fair is October 12:  EducationQuest will host a free Virtual College Fair Tuesday, October 12 from 9 a.m.-noon 
CT. During this event, students can visit 78 college booths, chat with college reps, and view live college-prep presentations.  Stu-
dents, family members, and counselors can register at eqf.org/collegefair. 

Virtual College Fairs will also be held:  Wednesday, November 10: 5 p.m.-8 p.m. CT  Wednesday, December 8: 9 a.m.-noon CT 

We appreciate your efforts to promote these events and to arrange for students to attend daytime events. 

https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa/
http://educationquest.org/
https://studentaid.gov/
http://educationquest.org/
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=55b7a058dc&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=1f5368f8c7&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=3197a0a810&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=e4fafa39e6&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=9ba2d5f54f&e=e00c3c218e
http://eqf.org/webinar
http://act.org/
http://bruningdavenport.org/
https://www.educationquest.org/events/?f=financial-aid-programs
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=b24e24f739&e=e00c3c218e


JUNIORS... tasks for  this FALL! 
 
1. Stay on Track to Meet College Admission Requirements. Meet with Miss Hoffman to determine what courses you will need to 
take. Keep in mind that college admission requirements may differ from high school graduation requirements. 
 
2. Take the PSAT Exam. All Juniors will be taking the PSAT on October 13 at Bruning - Davenport. The results will determine if 
you qualify for a National Merit Scholarship. Juniors, make sure to sign in to your On To College: John Baylor account, there is a 
Quick Power Prep course. This will help you become more successful.  
 
3. Focus on Your Career Interest. Take career assessments. Miss Hoffman has shared many resources with you. Check your 
google drive for a folder labeled: Career Education. Explore career options of your top choice. Job Shadow your top career interest. 
This information is also on Bruning-Davenport's school website, under Counselor (bruningdavenport.org).  
NebraskaCareerClusters.com offers different Nebraska Career Tours short video clips over each career pathway for students to 
explore and learn from professionals. These videos highlight Nebraska-Based Companies. 
 
4. Research Colleges That Interest You. Talk to college reps who visit Bruning-Davenport. Make sure to check the daily bulletin 
to see what times and dates they will be in our building.  Review college websites, and use College Profiles at EducationQuest.org to 
find schools that offer your desired major, location, size, and other criteria.  
Once you start looking into different colleges/universities and what they have to offer, you will want to take a campus visit/tour. Ed-
ucationQuest.org has many resources to assist in this area. Some resources include Campus Visit Tips, NE Colleges Virtual 
Tours, College Profiles, Junior/Senior Timeline. Our school website has different college events listed and college virtual tour 
information under the Counselor tab. At parent-teacher conferences will be handouts and pamphlets for parents. This information is 
also shared with you under the 11th grade Google File. Check back frequently for many campus opportunities. 
 
5. Create an Activities Resume if you haven't done so yet. Nebraska Career Connections and EducationQuest have templates, along 
with Microsoft Word/Google Docs. These are very useful when applying for scholarships and asking for letters of recommen-
dation. Instead of writing everything out, you can print "see attached resume" and give your recommenders a copy. The sooner you 
create a resume, the less you will have to remember your senior year. If you need any help or want to look at examples, Miss Hoff-
man is available and has previous years' resumes. 
 
6. Sign Up for a MyEducationQuest Account if you haven't already. This will give you access to several tools including Activities 
Resume, College Profiles, Timelines, etc. Sign up for the Countdown2College email service. You will learn what you should do each 
month to prepare for college. 
 
7. Take the ACT. Colleges use your best score for college admissions and scholarship consideration.  
Juniors will be taking the Nebraska State ACT in the spring. There are various other National Test Dates are located in your stu-
dent handbook, online school calendar, the bulletin board in the lounge, your locker, and act.org.  
Bruning-Davenport High School is utilizing ON TO COLLEGE: JOHN BAYLOR test prep. Each student has an account and al-
ready has their username and password. Juniors will be using ACT Prep, ACT Refresher Prep, PSAT Quick Power Prep, and Study 
Skills & Test Taking Strategies. Fee waivers are available. 
 
8. As you are discovering potential career options, now would be the time to start job shadowing in the interested career field area. 
If you would like help setting up a job shadow, please arrange a time with Miss Hoffman. As soon as the job shadow is scheduled, 
the office needs to know when you are going to be absent, where you are going to be, and the times. Miss Hoffman will have a ques-
tionnaire paper for you to complete about your experience. 
 
Sophomores... tasks for  this FALL! 
 
1. Sign Up for a MyEducationQuest Account if you haven't already. This will give you access to several tools including Activities 
Resume, College Profiles, Timelines, etc. Sign up for the Countdown2College email service. You will learn what you should do each 
month to prepare for college. 
 
2. Create an Activities Resume if you haven't done so yet. Nebraska Career Connections and EducationQuest have templates, along 
with Microsoft Word/Google Docs. These are very useful when applying for scholarships and asking for letters of recommen-
dation. Instead of writing everything out, you can print "see attached resume" and give your recommenders a copy. The sooner you 
create a resume, the less you will have to remember your senior year. If you need any help or want to look at examples, Miss Hoff-
man is available and has previous years' resumes. 
 
3. Expand your involvement in EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITIES. Meet people who share your interests, and learn leader-
ship and teamwork skills along the way. Your activities might lead to scholarships for college. 
 
4. Focus on Your Career Interest. Take career assessments. Miss Hoffman has shared many resources with you in Google Drive. 
Explore career options of your top choice. Job Shadow your top career interest. This information is also available on Bruning-
Davenport's school website, under the Counselor's Tab (bruningdavenport.org).  
NebraskaCareerClusters.com offers different Nebraska Career Tours short video clips over each career pathway for students to 
explore and learn from professionals relating to the specific career fields. These videos highlight Nebraska-Based Companies. 
 

http://bruningdavenport.org/
http://act.org/
http://bruningdavenport.org/


4. Research Colleges That Interest You. Talk to college reps who visit Bruning-Davenport. Make sure to check the daily bulletin 
to see what times and dates they will be in our building.  Review college websites, and use College Profiles at Education-
Quest.org to find schools that offer your desired major, location, size, and other criteria.  
Once you start looking into different colleges/universities and what they have to offer, you will want to take a campus visit/tour. 
EducationQuest.org has many resources to assist in this area. Some resources include Campus Visit Tips, NE Colleges Virtual 
Tours, College Profiles, Junior/Senior Timeline. Our school website has different college events listed and college virtual tour 
information under the Counselor tab. At parent-teacher conferences will be handouts and pamphlets for parents. This information is 
also shared with you under the 11th grade Google File. Check back frequently for many campus opportunities. 
 
5. Create an Activities Resume if you haven't done so yet. Nebraska Career Connections and EducationQuest have templates, 
along with Microsoft Word/Google Docs. These are very useful when applying for scholarships and asking for letters of rec-
ommendation. Instead of writing everything out, you can print "see attached resume" and give your recommenders a copy. The 
sooner you create a resume, the less you will have to remember your senior year. If you need any help or want to look at examples, 
Miss Hoffman is available and has previous years' resumes. 
 
6. Sign Up for a MyEducationQuest Account if you haven't already. This will give you access to several tools including Activities 
Resume, College Profiles, Timelines, etc. Sign up for the Countdown2College email service. You will learn what you should do 
each month to prepare for college. 
 
7. Take the ACT. Colleges use your best score for college admissions and scholarship consideration.  
Juniors will be taking the Nebraska State ACT in the spring. There are various other National Test Dates are located in your stu-
dent handbook, online school calendar, the bulletin board in the lounge, your locker, and act.org.  
Bruning-Davenport High School is utilizing ON TO COLLEGE: JOHN BAYLOR test prep. Each student has an account and 
already has their username and password. Juniors will be using ACT Prep, ACT Refresher Prep, PSAT Quick Power Prep, and 
Study Skills & Test Taking Strategies. Fee waivers are available. 
 
8. As you are discovering potential career options, now would be the time to start job shadowing in the interested career field area. 
If you would like help setting up a job shadow, please arrange a time with Miss Hoffman. As soon as the job shadow is scheduled, 
the office needs to know when you are going to be absent, where you are going to be, and the times. Miss Hoffman will have a ques-
tionnaire paper for you to complete about your experience. 
 
Sophomores... tasks for  this FALL! 
 
1. Sign Up for a MyEducationQuest Account if you haven't already. This will give you access to several tools including Activities 
Resume, College Profiles, Timelines, etc. Sign up for the Countdown2College email service. You will learn what you should do 
each month to prepare for college. 
 
2. Create an Activities Resume if you haven't done so yet. Nebraska Career Connections and EducationQuest have templates, 
along with Microsoft Word/Google Docs. These are very useful when applying for scholarships and asking for letters of rec-
ommendation. Instead of writing everything out, you can print "see attached resume" and give your recommenders a copy. The 
sooner you create a resume, the less you will have to remember your senior year. If you need any help or want to look at examples, 
Miss Hoffman is available and has previous years' resumes. 
 
3. Expand your involvement in EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITIES. Meet people who share your interests, and learn leader-
ship and teamwork skills along the way. Your activities might lead to scholarships for college. 
 
4. Focus on Your Career Interest. Take career assessments. Miss Hoffman has shared many resources with you in Google Drive. 
Explore career options of your top choice. Job Shadow your top career interest. This information is also available on Bruning-
Davenport's school website, under the Counselor's Tab (bruningdavenport.org).  
NebraskaCareerClusters.com offers different Nebraska Career Tours short video clips over each career pathway for students to 
explore and learn from professionals relating to the specific career fields. These videos highlight Nebraska-Based Companies. 

EducationQuest has developed a new section on their website. It futures fun and interactive virtual resources for 6th-8th grad-

ers. 

Resources include: 

Virtual Campus Visits explore 2- and 4-year colleges.  
SMART Goals teach students how to create goals. 
Ask for Help prepares students to face future obstacles. 
College Savings Scholarship lets students apply for a $200 scholarship when they correctly answer questions about saving 

for college. 
Mission: Pay for College uses an “escape room” format to explain financial aid basics. 

Check it out at educationquest.org/middle-school. :) 

http://act.org/
http://bruningdavenport.org/
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=bebdb0bb9c&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=1cd86a2674&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=d3d5200e5e&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=8bcf2a6490&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=fbd29b109e&e=e00c3c218e
https://educationquest.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9f42d8300eb817eafacd6b151&id=62b8fdde75&e=e00c3c218e











